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We would like to thank all staff, students and parents for their fabulous contribution 
throughout this term.  Although the term was exceptionally busy, students continued to 
make progress against their individual learning goals. Reports will be sent home today.  
Your child's report is a reflection of their progress during this semester.  If you require a 
meeting with your child’s teacher regarding reports please contact the school on    
Thursday to make a time to see them early in Term 3. Teacher’s will not be scheduling 
meetings on Friday as it is the last day of term.    

We would like to wish staff, students and parents a very enjoyable and safe holiday 
break and look forward to seeing students back at school on Tuesday 19 July.  Monday 
18 July is a School Development Day, students do not attend school on this day. 

It is with some sadness that we say farewell to Miss Carroll, as she embarks on her 
overseas adventure.  We would like to acknowledge Miss Carroll's dedication and     
professionalism throughout her years at Narrogin Primary School and wish her all the 
best for her future.  We hope she will fondly remember her time at Narrogin Primary 
School and we look forward to her updates from time to time. 

We hope to be able to advise parents of the students in Miss Carroll's class the name 
of the replacement teacher by Friday. 

 

2016 LONG SERVICE LEAVE 

All employees with accumulated long service leave have been issued with a directive to 
clear all outstanding leave by the end of 2016.  Therefore, during 2016, there will be 
several staff members taking leave at some point.  This is an unavoidable situation and 
we thank parents and carers for their understanding as this eventuates.  Wherever    
possible, teachers will advise parents, in advance, when they will be taking long service 
leave.   

 

NATIONALLY CONSISTENT COLLECTION OF DATA  

All Schools in Australia participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data        
on School Students with Disability (the national data collection).  The national data         
collection is an annual collection that counts the number of school students with        
disability and the level of reasonable educational adjustment they are provided with. 

 

SCHOOL BANKING  

A reminder that School Banking is on Wednesday mornings 
before school from 8.30am in the Library.  It is for Common-
wealth Bank account holders only, and for further information 
please see Mrs Forrest in the library or contact the office. 

 
 

2017 KINDY “APPLICATION FOR ENROLMENT” DAY - Friday 22 July  

If you, or anyone you know, has a child turning four between 1 July 2016 and 30 June 
2017, you are invited to attend our Application for Enrolment Day which will be held at 
the Falcon Street Kindergarten from 12.30pm -1.30pm. You will need to bring with you 
your child’s Birth Certificate and Immunisation records. Any queries, please contact 
Marion McDougall at the Kindy on 9881 1545. 

 

Narrogin Primary School  

Voluntary Contributions   

Commonwealth Bank  

066 522 0090 0206 



 

MEGA-MINDS 

On Thursday the 23 June, four year fives and 
four year sixes, went to York to compete in the 
Mega-Minds Challenge. The activities were 
STEM based, challenging the competitors to 
construct, create and work as a team. One    
activity made the teams work together to create 
a contraption to rescue a stranded puppy toy 
from a pipe. Another challenge caused the 
teammates to work together to spell a word   
before another team. The day was very         
successful and huge fun for all the competitors. 

Kobe, Caitlyn, Cassidy and Jorja 

 

MOTOSAFE INCURSION  

Last Wednesday Motosafe WA visited NPS with some 
important messages telling students about safety on 
their motorbikes, and how it is important to learn ways 
to keep ourselves safe. 

Remember; 

Wear a helmet and protective gear. 

Ride in the same direction. 

Check your brakes, oil, water and fuel. 

Never ride alone. 

Keep it quiet. 

Ride in safe places, not on the road. 

Have fun!!    



Check out our website:www.narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au 

Disclaimer 

This section is provided for general information only, and on the understanding that the Depart-
ment of Education is not providing advice or a recommendation about any of the services referred 

to in this newsletter. 

CHATTERBOX CHAT 

Wishing you all a very happy and safe holiday.  I look      

forward to continuing with Aussie Optimism next term and 

supporting staff, students and families in the school        

community.   Chappy  

 

*Small size secondhand Uniforms required* 

A huge thank you to the following  

volunteers; 
 

Wednesday 29 June Phillipa Ellis    
Thursday 30  Natalie Coopes 
Friday 1 July   Tina Walker 

 

If you are not on our roster and you would like to be, 

please contact Gloria at the canteen 9881 1200. 

                          CANTEEN NEWS   

COUNCILLORS’ CORNER 

It has come to the end of a busy semester. Lots of 
great things have been happening including the 
Swimming Carnival, the Winter Carnival, Mega-Minds 
and the School Disco. We have lots of equally great 
things to look forward to in semester two. For year 
sixes, we have a school play and a school camp to 
look forward to. Our School Talent Night will happen 
again this year at the end of term three so start     
getting your acts ready. In sport we have the Bendigo 
Cup Netball Carnival and the Athletics Carnival to 
start training for. All of the Student Councillors wish 
you a safe and happy school holiday.  Jorja Young 

P & C NEWS 

Narrogin Primary School P&C Uniform Shop 
 

Remember our last opening before the July school  
holidays will be Friday 1 July, 2016. 

Specials 

Cargo Pants $10 – buy two and get one FREE! 

Sizes 4, 6, 14 and 16 available. 

Old stock Rain Jackets $20 

Size 10 and 14 only. 
 

Open 8.30am to 10am. 

Narrogin Poultry Society 

ANNUAL CHAMPIONSHIP SHOW 
 

Saturday 2 July 

Feature Breed - Sussex 

May St, Narrogin 

Birds penned by 9.30am  

Enquiries:  9888 4054   

Everybody Welcome 

  COMMUNITY NEWS  

GOODBYE AND THANKYOU 

The P&C would like to thank Miss Carroll for all of her 
support and hard work towards P&C activities over the 
last 3 1/2 years.  We wish her all the best at her new 
School and look forward to hearing all about her new 
adventures. 




